
 

 

 

 

 

15th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Extreme Heat Warning – Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th July 2022  

Due to the extreme hot weather warning for Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th July, we would like all 

our children and staff to come to school on both days wearing PE Kits or non-uniform comfortable 

sports clothes. 

This will help ensure everyone is as comfortable as possible during the hot weather. We are very 

fortunate to have cool climate control in every class and corridor so the children will be comfortable 

and cool in the building.  Please ensure children have ice cold water in their water bottles, have a hat 

and have applied sun cream for these days.  

As always, during very hot weather, the children will be allowed to come in early from playtimes and 

lunchtimes if it is too hot and cool off in the classes. 

Tuesday 19th July is our last school day and we all finish at 12.45pm with lunch provided from 11am-

12pm. 

Thank you for your co-operation and have a relaxing summer holiday. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Tofallis 

Head Teacher 
 


